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Greetings

As a consumer of raw milk products (the only form of dairy I can tolerate), I am urging that
the Independent Regulatory Review Commission vote against adoption of proposed regulation
#2777 Department of Agriculture 2-160. I am grateful that my state has made raw dairy
products available to consumers; however, some of the proposed requirements regarding
bottling of milk and the need to create additional rooms as well as do additional testing
could very well jeopardize the raw milk production of farmers with small operations. I
understand that the PDA did not provide adequate time for those affected to study and discuss
the proposed changes. I trust that the IRRC will vote against the adoption of these proposed
new regulations with the hope that continued communication between the parties concerned will
result in creating policies that we all can live with.

Thank you for your service to Pennsylvania citizens.

Sincerely,

Lucille Balukjian
102 Beacon Square
Wayne, PA 19087
riverlu(Sverizon. net


